
 
June 17, 2019  
 
Mr. Jeffrey Marootian, Director  
District Department of Transportation  
55 M Street, SE, Suite 400  
Washington, DC 20003  
 
Re: Request for All-Way Stops at all ANC6A Area Local/Local Intersections 
 
Dear Director Marootian:  
 
At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting  on June 13, 2019, our 1

Commission voted 6-0-0 (with 5 Commissioners required for a quorum) to send a letter 
requesting that DDOT examine and convert all remaining local/local intersections in 6A 
not currently configured as such to an all-way stop configuration.  
 
In addition, we request that DDOT examine and report back to our Commission any other 
intersections not designated as local/local that would be good candidates for conversion 
to all-way stops. In particular, the Commission requests that 14th and A Streets NE and 
13th and I Streets NE both be converted to all-way stops.  
 
Thank you for giving great weight to the recommendation of ANC 6A. Should you wish 
to discuss this letter with the Commission, please feel free to reach out to me at 
AmberANC6A@gmail.com.  
 
On behalf of the Commission,  

 

Amber Gove 
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A  
 
 

1 ANC 6A meetings are advertised electronically on the anc6a-announce@yahoogroups.com, anc- 
6a@yahoogroups.com, and newhilleast@yahoogroups.com, at www.anc6a.org, and through print 
advertisements in the Hill Rag.  

 


